
From: Thomas C. Alexander <ThomasAlexander@scsenate.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/17/2015 3:02:48 PM
Subject: RE: Gov. Nikki Haley’s Weekly Schedule: August 17, 2015

Thank you for contacting me with your recent e-mail. This is an automatic response to let you know that your
message has been received.
 
Your comments and concerns are important to me and I will read your e-mail personally. However, due to the
volume of e-mails received, I may not be able to respond to each message personally. If you did not include a
postal address with your original message, please resend your message with a postal address.
 
Further, due to the fact that we are not always in legislative session, it could be several days before I read your
e-mail. Therefore, if your message is time sensitive or a highly important matter, you are requested to call my
office at (803) 212-6220 or write me at P.O. Box 142, Columbia, South Carolina 29202.
 
Please know that I appreciate your taking the time to contact me and I value your input. It is an honor and
privilege to serve as State Senator for the citizens of Oconee and Pickens Counties.
 
Warmest Regards,
 
Thomas
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